
Hats & Gloves Collection and
“Stuff the Truck” For Holiday Helper!

Holiday Helper Association is a non-profit organization 
that helps ensure that military children have 

a wonderful Christmas!

We ask for at least one toy per family. More toys are always welcome!

Middle 
School 

Outreach

We will be accepting donations of NEW hats & gloves 
from Nov 13th-22nd.

We will be collecting the toys in homeroom during 
November 27-30th. You can ALSO donate your toy during morning 

carpool on Dec 1st and it will go directly into our truck! 

Please go to www.holidayhelperassociation.com  
to find out more information on this very important outreach!

http://www.holidayhelperassociation.com

